
 

 
 

The Order has been made to divert a section of public bridleway BA25/16, which is 
generally only used by walkers, onto the route which is currently used by horseriders 
(as shown by a bold broken line on the indicative map).  A dedication of highway 
agreement has been signed by Wellow Parish Council and the Landowners in order 
to create a public footpath on the current route of this section of public bridleway 
BA25/19, which will come into effect if and when the diversion of the public bridleway 
comes into effect.  The existing bridleway route (shown by a bold continuous line on 
the indicative map) will always therefore be available for use by walkers. 
 
For further information please see: http://www.bathnes.gov.uk/services/streets-and-
highway-maintenance/public-rights-way/prow-legal-order-case-documents/public  

 
Wendy Robbins, Technical Officer, Public Rights of Way 
Email PROW@bathnes.gov.uk  Tel 01225 394161 

 
 


